Mr. Mike Taylor

T.M. Taylor Construction, Inc.
PO Box 4388

Ravensl, SC 29470

QOctober 10, 2012
Dear Mike,

Please accept this letter to use as a referral or recommendation.

Gibson Guess Architects has enjoyed working with you on residential, commercial and
institutional work. You have historically been on budget and on time. Your estimating and
bidding services have been invaluable to us in project development and coordination with
Owners. Most importantly, we never hesitate to recommend you as a builder and as a
person with integrity.

Please feel free to share our contact information as a reference. Best of luck to you.

Reggie.Gibson

Gibson Guess Architects
12B Vanderhorst Street
Charleston, SC 28403
843.722.9040



